
 

 
From: Mrakas, Tom < 
 Sent: January 31, 2022 5:06 PM 
Subject: Follow Up - OLT Motion  
  
Good day fellow Elected Official, 
I am following up on last week’s email regarding the motion to request the Province to 
dissolve the OLT. I have received incredible response to date.  Nearly 50  municipalities 
are putting forward  the motion  to be heard by their respective Councils. 
I would respectfully ask that you consider doing the same.  The time is now to join fellow 
municipalities to send the Province the message that the land use planning appeal 
process is flawed. We are stronger together!   Let your voice be heard. 
If you do put forward the motion, please let me know so that we can document which 
municipalities are joining this fight. 
I have once again attached the motion for your consideration. Thanks everyone. 
  
  
Regards, 
  
Tom Mrakas 
Mayor Town of Aurora 
  

 
 


